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To: Immunization Program Providers 

From: Maine Immunization Program 

Subject: Vaccine Coordinator Training 

Date: July 30, 2021 

Beginning Tuesday, August 3, the Maine Immunization Program will be hosting twice weekly 

trainings for all VFC provider sites. These trainings will serve as a refresher of VFC 

requirements and will continue each Tuesday and Wednesday throughout the months of August 

and September. We will re-evaluate the need to continue trainings for October at the end of 
September.   

All provider staff are welcome and encouraged to join. 

Where: Zoom Meeting https://zoom.us/j/92080721290?

pwd=YTlHNDlUcG1IT2VoSStHNWtuL0thdz09 

When: Tuesdays and Wednesdays at 12:00 PM
Meeting ID: 920 8072 1290 

Passcode: cMnCc6 

https://zoom.us/j/92080721290?pwd=YTlHNDlUcG1IT2VoSStHNWtuL0thdz09

